

June 22, 2017

Dear Sir/Madame:

In an effort to better service your needs, we ask that Marshall County accept the following amendments to the current season bid. Acceptance of these amendments will allow CMP to better service your requirements for the term of the bid by optimizing inventory levels at your service depot.

- 1. The County agrees to purchase 80% of the base bid amount of 1,150 tons, and CMP agrees to provide up to 100% of the bid quantity.
- The County agrees to take delivery of the 80% minimum on or before March 31, 2018. (Please understand that CMP is unable to carry over inventory at our depot.)
- 3. Contract expires on March 31, 2018

Should you have questions please do not hesitate to call me on my direct line at (913) 344-9360.

Sincerely

Joel Gerdes

Sales Manager-Highway Sales